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Mr. Steve Ong, FCA, FCPA,

Director, Standard Setting,

Hong Kong Institute of Certified Public Accountants, By Email & By Post
37/F Wu Chung House,

213 Queen’s Road East,

Wanchai,
Hong Kong.

Dear Mr. Ong,

Seeking Input to Questions Raised by IASB-US FASB
Financial Crisis Advisory Group

Thank you for your letter of 20 March 2009 to Mr. Darren McShane
inviting the input of the Mandatory Provident Fund Schemes Authority (“Authority”)
to the questions raised by the IASB-US FASB Financial Crisis Advisory Group
(“FCAG?”). In the context of MPF, the Authority does not have any particular input
to the questions raised by the FCAG.

Yours sincerely,

A
(Gabriella YEE)

Chief Manager
(Policy Development & Research)
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